
 

 

Executive committee meeting of Indian Society for Sheep and Goat production and 

Utilization (ISSGPU) held on 30.06.2016 at ICAR-CSWRI, Avikanagar 

 

 

The Secretary Dr. G.G. Sonawane extended a formal welcome to Dr. S.M.K. Naqvi, President of 

ISSGPU and other members of executive committee. The status of activities of the society and 

financial expenditure was presented by Secretary and Treasurer of the Society. The important 

agenda items and future activities were discussed in the meeting. It is decided that the ISSGPU 

will organize a seminar in the month of December 2016/January, 2017 (during financial year 16-

17), Dr. Arun Kumar, Head, AG&B will be the Organising Secretary for the seminar. It was also 

proposed to organize one day Interactive meet on ‘Small ruminant production in southern India’ 

in the last week of October, 2016 at ICAR-CSWRI, SRRC, Mannavanur campus. Dr. A.S. 

Rajendiran, PS and I/C, SRRC, Mannavanur, will be the “Organizing Secretary” for Interactive 

meet. The meeting was attended by Dr. A.K.Shinde, Editor, IJSR, Dr. L.L.L.Prince, Treasurer 

ISSGPU, special invitees Dr. Arun Kumar, Head, AG&B, Dr. A. Sahoo, Head, Animal Nutrition, 

Dr. C.P Swarnkar, Co-editor, IJSR and executive members of the society. The meeting ended 

with vote of thanks to president and executive members. 

 

 

 
 

 



 

 
 

 

 

 
 



 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


